Parnjit Singh

From: Adam Greenhalgh
Sent: 19 October 2021 12:06
To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2021/3378/P - 17 Jeffrey's Place



Thanks

Adam Greenhalgh Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6341



From: Chloe Hall

Sent: 11 October 2021 11:30

To: Adam Greenhalgh < Adam. Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk > Subject: Fwd: Planning application 2021/3378/P - 17 Jeffrey's Place

Hi Adam

Peter forwarded me the correspondence on these proposed changes to 17 Jeffrey's Place. Whilst I was out of time on the Camden Council planning website, I would like to add my support to Peter's objections, echoing his comments. I am a resident of Prowse Place.

Kind regards Chloe

web: www.chloehall.co.uk

mob:

Begin forwarded message:

---- Forwarded message -----

From: Adam Greenhalgh <adam.greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk>

To:

Sent: Wednesday, 6 October 2021, 17:27:18 BST

Subject: FW: Planning application 2021/3378/P - 17 Jeffrey's Place

Dear Mr Clapp

Firstly, I can advise that planning application 2021/3382/P for the rear dormer extension, front rooflights and roof terrace on 17 Jeffrey's Place was refused on 29/10/2021.

Next on application 2021/3378/P which was for front and rear alterations, including infilling the first floor balcony and inserting a large window in the second floor bay, amendments have been undertaken.

The key alterations on the upper floors, vis: infilling of first floor balcony and insertion of significant window on the second floor bay have been omitted/reduced.

The application now proposes:

Replacement of garage doors and entrance door with new panelled doors/entrance door and conversion of garage into living room. Removal of boiler room at rear and erection of single storey infill extension at rear with bi-fold glazed doors. Insertion of window at second floor of rear bay.

In light of the changes which have been made please let me know if you are OK with withdrawing your objection to this application. Or whether you would like your objection to stand.

Many thanks

Adam Greenhalgh Planning Officer Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 6341 Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

